From: Wendlebury PC 
Sent: 21 February 2017 13:19
To: Michelle Jarvis
Subject: Planning Application references 16/02579/F and 16/02580/LB

Dear Michelle,

The Parish Council has considered the applications, reference 16/02579/F and 16/02580/LB, for the ‘Installation of 2no. extractor units on the roof of the kitchen extension (retrospective)’ at The Lion Main Street, OX25 2PW and has concerns regarding the smell and noise emanating from them which would particularly affect the near neighbours.

I also attach the report which the Parish Council commissioned to respond to the Flood Risk Assessment & Drainage Strategy report submitted by the applicant for information so that it may be included in the Planning Portal documents for the applications.

I trust that this information is of help to you.

Best wishes,

Jane

-- 
Jane Olds
Clerk to Wendlebury Parish Council
13 Oak Close
Bicester
OX26 3XD
01869 247171
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